ADVISORY

08 February 2018 - The Philippine Embassy in Dhaka reminds our fellow kababayans in
Bangladesh to stay vigilant and refrain from frequenting public and commercial spaces
in Bangladesh in view of the announcement of a verdict in a court case against former
Prime Minister Khaleda Zia. Demonstrations and protests may take place starting
today, throughout Dhaka and other parts of Bangladesh.

Further, the Embassy enjoins our fellow kababayans to monitor local news to be aware
of traffic congestions as a result of the demonstrations and exercise caution at all times.

For inquiries, assistance or additional information, you may call +8801915477731. END




